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Upcoming Events 

 

Semester 1 Ends 2.1 

 

Semester 2 Begins 2.2 

 

Report Card Day 2.8 

 

Count Day 2.9 

 

Career Day 2.10 

 

Lip It Up 2.14 

 

Black History Month Concert TBD 

 

Family Survey Opens 3.14 

 

  

 Principal Stroughter’s Corner 
I am so ready to have students in the building. This is a long-awaited moment for 

the administrative team as we prepare to welcome everyone back to in person 

learning. 

 

As a reminder, students should be in class on time each day by 8am. Students 

should have on masks covering their nose and mouth unless they are in the 

Phoenix Café for lunch. Students should be in dress code and ready to learn as 

we end Semester 1 in prepare to move into Semester 2 this week.  

 

The district has extended Semester 1 to allow for students to end the semester 

in person. Guidance has been sent to teachers in order to close out the 

semester in a professional, fair manner. Please be sure to verify grades, 

attendance and assignments in PowerSchool.  

 

Looking forward to celebrating Black History Month! Stay tuned for 

announcements on what is to come! 

 

 



 

  Weekly Masks Distribution 
The district will supply weekly KN95 masks for all students and staff. 

Students will receive their masks each week during their science class. Only 

one mask will be provided to each student each week. The durability of this 

masks will last for one week, therefore for ultimate protection, students 

should wear the mask provided in school each day. If it is lost, you must 

have your own mask until a new one is issued.  

Please note, to enter the building students must have on a mask and check 

their temperature at the door. If students are feeling ill, we are asking them 

to stay home and be sure to get tested prior to their return. 

Weekly Covid testing will begin on Monday. Since all students will be testing, 

we will test through departments each week. The first week we will begin 

with ELA classes. If studens are absent on Mondays, they will be able to test 

on Wednesday. 

After School Tutoring 

• Monday – Thursday, 

3:30pm – 5:30pm  

• Saturday School 

8:30am – 12:30pm 

• Teachers available for 

ELA, Math, Science, 

Social Studies 

• Students on academic 

probation & those 

with attendance make 

up time must report.  

• Students reporting to 

tutoring must be in 

the room and out of 

the hallway by 

3:30pm. 

 

 
  

 Return to In Person 

#TheRiseContinues 

After a long pause to being in person, we are back! Students and staff 

should prepare their hearts and minds to remaining in person for the 

remainder of the school year. Our Covid protocols and updates on the 

quarantine and isolation policy allows for a better chance that we will not be 

called off school any longer. Please see emails from Dr. Vitti which highlight 

the updated protocols and safety guidelines, and more. 

The district would like to use the hashtag, #TheRiseContinues to celebrate 

the return to school. Join in on the fun and post your return to school 

photos! 

 


